
From: Earl Switzer [mailto:eswitzer27@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 9:55 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Comment & Sustainability Commission 
 
City of Portland 
 
Dear Sir: 
  
Please amend the proposed draft to reflect the city's fossil fuels goals. I would like Portland to 
enact a ban on all new fossil fuel terminals, large or small. The city's code changes should not 
allow more trains of explosive fossil fuels, such as Bakken oil.  
 
We saw how dangerous Bakken oil can be if one remembers the oil train disaster last June in 
Mosier, Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Earl C. Switzer 
17469 SE Main St. 
Portland, OR 97233 
 


